
 
Wednesday 7th September 2022 
Dear parents and carers of children in Cashapona and Theobroma classes 
 

Year 5 Trip to London Zoo 
 
We will be going to London Zoo, on Tuesday 27th September, to attend an educational session 
about the rainforest which will support our humanities topic.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and taking the bus from Chapel Market to London 
Zoo.  There will be a short walk from the bus stop to the venue so please keep an eye 
on the weather report and ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothing and 
footwear on the day.  
               
Your child will require a packed lunch and drink for the day which should comply with 
the school’s healthy status. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please indicate 
this on this google form.  
 
Please ensure that, if your child has an epipen box or asthma inhaler/spacer at school, 
they should bring a bag large enough to carry it themselves. 
 
We are asking for an £8 voluntary contribution to cover the cost of the trip. Please log 
on to your School Money account to view and pay. 
 
We would be very grateful for the help of three adults per class to accompany us on this 
trip.  
 
 

Many thanks 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/186VU3YaHpTlcYC3toZh8Hw-472SS5mJSng7M3PvhzKs/edit

